REMINDER FOR INCOMING 6TH GRADERS!
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(0 WEB Sixth Grade Orientation

8:30 am - 1:30 pm
August 9, 2017
Our Multi-Purpose Room (MPR)
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The purpose of this orientation is to make the transition from elementary school to
middle school a positive one. Eighth graders will be serving as leaders and mentors to
the sixth graders for a day of games, activities, and fun!

This is a student-only event. Parent drop-off and pick-up will be
at the North Field gate.

Lunch will be provided!
Wear comfortable clothes and don’t worry about bringing anything... We got your back!
If you have any questions, please reach out to the WEB Coordinators:

Marissa Long mlong@bhusd.org
Marissa Terranova mterranova@bhusd.org
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